RICHARD D. LOEWENBERG, M. D.

PLETCHER BLDG., SUITE 6
238 EIGHTEENTH STREET

PSYCHIATRY AND NEUROLOGY BAKERSFIELD, CALIFORNIA TELEPHONE 3-1338 — 4-0525

Oetober 2, 1952

Hanne Fenichel, Ph.D.
582 North Wilcox Avenue
Los Angeles L, California

Dear Dr, Fenichel:

You are the only psychoanalyst under the sun who
answers letters, which justifies a blessing on you. Dr.
Windholz remains completely mute and I am one of the un-
fortunate constitution imagining either something is wrong
with him, or is the fault with me?

Next question: Our libreary facilities here are
completely disrupted since the earthquakes and what I ask
now is only a quention. Phyllis Greenacre wrote in the
Psychoana ﬂﬁ%— ¥, 163177, 19L7 on "Vision, Headache,
and the Halo --(the hoadtohe is mine only)? In case you
should be a subscriber and have not yet bound the volume,
would it be possible for me to read it and I promise you
to return it within a week., I am compulsive like that. «

In mid-November, I might talk to your study grou
y Y P
on "Kant's Self-Observations.”"

With best regards, ‘

Yours sincerely,

Richard D. Loewenbe

RDLshr

-



